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June is almost upon us and at long last we have some decent
cycling weather to enjoy.

This fourth edition of our newsletter is again packed with news and
information about the club.

We've yet to receive any feedback on its content or suggestions
on what other items you might like included. As we've said before,
not everyone is on Facebook, so the newsletter remains the best
way of communicating information to all members.

So, please send any comments or proposals to the Press Officer.

Also, please note that all previous newsletters are now available to view

on the club website and can be viewed by clicking on this link:

Presidential musings
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There's more about the club's annual road race below but I'd like to

start by saying a massive thank you to everyone who contributed to the

successful delivery of such an amazing event. We've received very

complementary feedback from racers, team managers and British

Cycling on how well organised it was - something we can be really proud

of. Looking back to the dark days of January we didn't even know if it

was possible to run it this year and it's testament to the commitment of

so many club members who volunteered their time and efforts over

many weeks working together that allowed us to pull the proverbial

rabbit out of the hat, even with the odd curve ball lobbed our way on

the day. The planning for 2018's road race has already begun along with

something else that the club hasn't done for a while. Watch this space

for more details.

 

We take full advantage of the warm, longer evenings for some of the

longer time trials, having already completed the first 25 mile race in

absolutely perfect conditions. All members are invited to come and try

their hand at time trialling, it really doesn't matter what level you cycle

at, just turn up and enjoy the fun.

 

Our membership continues to grow rapidly as word about

BSCC continues to spread and this is reflected in the popularity of the

club rides, it wasn't that long ago that a busy club ride saw six turn up!

Having large groups on the road does give us certain "challenges" and

the ride leaders are doing their best to keep everyone safe and

minimising the impact on other road users.

 

Thursday sees us hold June's social evening at the White Horse pub in

Banbury, please do come along for a drink and chat.

 

Finally thank you for those who have provided feedback on their

thoughts about club life and possible suggestions. Now the road race is

over these will be collated and reviewed but it's never too late to give
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your views.

Banbury Star Road Race 21st May

Warm and sunny weather at last arrived in

time for the club’s annual road races. A

capacity field of 80 riders for both men’s and

women’s races enjoyed dry roads and some

great racing on the three lap, 45 mile course.

The men’s race for Category 3/4 riders,

sponsored by the Chandlers Arms, Epwell,

was the first race. This got off to a fast start

and ended with a great sprint finish. Gregory

Fitzek (Cowley Road Condors) took the win, followed by Tony Kiss

(Absolute Black Racing Team), who stole second place from a surprised

Jonny Morris (Derby Mercury RC) right on the line. Local riders Billy

Leason, Daniel Marron and Leon O'Rourke ( all Shutt Velo Rapide)

finished fifth, seventh and eighth and Matt Watson (Team Milton

Keynes) eleventh. The KOM (Edge Hill climb) went to third place man
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Morris. Special mention must also go to Star member Stuart Quick who

gallantly rode in the club's colours.

The women’s race, sponsored by Banbury’s Broadribb Cycles, is

essentially Round 4 of British Cycling’s Women’s Team Series. However,

leading positions are still strongly contested with another sprint finish

going to 2015 winner Nicola Juniper an elite rider who had just returned

from injury. Georgina Penchaud was second with Tamara Davenne

third. Juniper’s team, Team Ford EcoBoost, took the overall team prize,

with SunSport Velo second and Cycle Team OnForm third. The QOM

went to Lauren Dolan (Liv Cycling Club).

Almost a full page report was featured in the Banbury Guardian.

Membership

Banbury Star CC would like

to extend a very warm

welcome to the following

new members:

Andrew Neale, Richard

Sinclair, Andy Garlick, Rhys

Martin, Scott Craig, Melvyn

Seale, Jonathon Ward and

Dickie Ivins.

Please remember to present your card as proof of membership when

using the 15% discount members receive at Broadribb Cycles and fill in

the details on the reverse and finally bring the card with you on club

rides.

OVO Energy Women's Tour
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